Kulist of Cash

2017 MAR -8 A 8:57

TOWN COUNCIL CHAMBERS

TOWN CLERK
EAST HARTFORD

EAST HARTFORD CONNECTICUT

MARCH 6, 2017

BUDGET WORKSHOP

PRESENT

Chair Richard F. Kehoe, Vice Chair William P. Horan, Jr., Majority Leader

Linda A. Russo, Minority Leader Esther B. Clarke, Councillors Marc Weinberg, Ram Aberasturia, Joseph Carlson, Patricia Harmon and Michael G. Kurker

ALSO PRESENT Marcia A. Leclerc, Mayor

Michael P. Walsh, Finance Director

Tim Bockus, Director of Public Works

Ted Fravel, Director of Parks & Recreation Department

Kathy Kane, Elderly Services Coordinator

Jim Cordier, Director of Health and Social Services Joanne Dorn, Program Supervisor, Social Services

CALL TO ORDER

Chair Kehoe called the meeting to order at 6:32 p.m. He announced the exit locations in accordance with Connecticut General Statutes §29-381, after which he led the Town Council in the Pledge of Allegiance.

The Council reviewed the following department budgets for fiscal year 2017-2018:

Public Works (6:34 p.m.)

Parks and Recreation (8:37 p.m.)

Health and Social Services (9:32 p.m.)

MOTION

By Esther Clarke seconded by Bill Horan to adjourn (9:56 p.m.).

Motion carried 9/0.

Attest

Richard F. Kehoe.

Town Council Chair